
 

Town of Barnet 

Notice of Public Hearing 
The Barnet Planning / Zoning Board will hold a public hearing in the conference 
room of the Town Clerk’s Office on May 8, 2018 at 7:00pm to consider the 
following application: 

 

# 06-18  Benjamin S. Gates; lots 14-01-22 & 23 at 3576 US Rte 5 south;  

 for a non-polluting commercial enterprise. This is a Conditional Use.  

 

 


